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SHARED USE BICYCLE PATH, EAST PERTH-MAYLANDS 

46. Hon MURRAY CRIDDLE to the parliamentary secretary representing the Minister for Planning 
and Infrastructure: 

I refer to the shared use bicycle path currently being constructed adjacent to the Perth-Midland railway between 
the Graham Farmer Freeway and Caledonian Avenue in Maylands.  

(1) What is the estimated cost of the path?  

(2) What will be the length of the path? 

(3) What will be the width of the path?  

(4) What was the commencement date of that work and when will it be completed? 

Hon GRAHAM GIFFARD replied: 

I thank the member for some notice of this question. 

(1) The estimated cost of the dual pedestrian and cycle path is $2.8 million.  

(2) The path will be three kilometres in length and will involve substantial work on embankments.   

(3) The path’s width will be three metres, with half metre side clearances.  

(4) Construction of the shared use path commenced on 30 January 2002 and the anticipated completion 
date is 31 October 2002.  

 


